ST. PAUL'S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI

REMINDER FOR THE PAYMENT OF FEES

Dear Parents,

Date: 15/12/2023

All the parents are requested to <u>clear the outstanding dues</u> for the school fees on an urgent basis. Your co-operation and understanding is desired for the smooth functioning of the school. Kindly pay the <u>entire pending fee upto IIIrd Instalment i.e. October 2023.</u>

Fees may be deposited by using "ONLINE FEES" option available on the school website.

We would like to thank those parents who have already remitted fees of their wards.

Thank you,

PRINCIPAL

प्रिय अभिभावकों,

सभी अभिभावकों से अनुरोध है कि वे आवश्यक रूप से स्कूल फीस का बकाया भुगतान करें। विद्यालय के सुचारू संचालन हेतु आपका सहयोग एवं समझ अपेक्षित है। कृपया तीसरी किश्त यानी अक्टूबर 2023 तक संपूर्ण लंबित शुल्क का भुगतान करें।

फीस स्कूल की वेबसाइट पर उपलब्ध ''ऑनलाइन फीस'' विकल्प का उपयोग करके जमा की जा सकती है।

हम उन अभिभावकों को धन्यवाद देना चाहते हैं जिन्होंने पहले ही अपने बच्चों की फीस जमा कर दी है।

धन्यवाद,

प्राचार्य